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APRIL 2021 UPDATE

It begins...

This past month of March has been an eventful
one. We were able to officially announce our
change of field to being Church Planters in North
Idaho in the Northwestern United States. We were
officially sent out on March 17th and held our first
service in our home on March 21st. It has been a
whirlwind setting up, moving cross country, still
trying to acquire a building, getting tracts and
literature printed and starting weekly discipleship
with a new family. With all that being said God has
been so good & worked more miracles than | can
explain in 10 letters. It is such a privilege to serve
such an amazing God.

~ We had 3 families totaling 11 people for our 1st
service and have already seen the Lord working in
their lives. We are beginning weekly discipleship
with one couple who has been attending & are

looking forward to watching them grow in the Lord.

God has been so gracious to us giving serval new
contacts & neighbors that are in need of salvation
that we can work with on a daily basis to lead to
Him. We are getting our Church tracts printed this
week and are looking forward to using them for
Jesus Christ to help us lead many souls to Him.

Moving forward we have several requests. We
are currently in the process of locating a building
to rent. Our first building opportunity fell through
and has sent us back to the drawing board. This
Easter we had a great service but again filled up
our living room and need a larger place to meet.
This will be our main focus for the ministry (&
Discipleship of course) until we can secure a long

term rental where we can meet regularly. Please
pray for us as we begin to look closer into the

larger cities because Real Estate is much more
expensive there and harder to come by, but we
know God has a great plan for us. Also pray for us
as we will be raising the money for the deposit,
equipment, furniture, & renovations for this soon
coming project so that once we secure the building
we can get right to work. We also still need 9 more
Partnering Churches to help us get this new work
off the ground.

If you have any questions please feel free to
contact me: 706.540.8559 or raleigh.hill@me.com ,

or if you would like to plan a trip to come help us
with the renovations & evangelism. Thank you all so
much for your love & support.

Raleigh Hill
your Missionary to North Idaho
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